Town of Wellfleet
Coastal and Pond Access Committee
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Members present: Thomas Flynn, Chairman, Sylvia Smith, Thomas Peters
(clerk); absent, Clarence Smith.

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 7:40 PM.
Ii? The members first considered and subsequently approved

unanimously a letter of appreciation for Robert Paine. The clerk is
directed to transmit the same.

2 The members considered and revised the draft minutes for the
meeting of Sept. 10; and as revised approved the same
unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS

1. After the site visit to the “Gut” in J uly, T. Flynn wrote a letter
to Ms. Beebe, Health and Conservation Agent for Wellfleet.
The letter forwarded this Committee’s recommendations for the
grant application. T. Flynn will follow up on the grant
application and program it encompasses.

2. Fresh Water RFP. The Committee senses that this topic is at
best in the outer periphery of its charter and defers to other
boards and committees.

3. The Selectmen have read T. Flynn’s memo to rename

LANDINGS as “Town ways to water.” Most like the rationale

and express that it would ameliorate conflicts, confusion and
misunderstandings.

4. New Members. The Selectmen have the Committee’s memo.
There has been no action. Accordingly the Committee needs to
take the initiative.

NEW BUSINESS

1. Next Meeting. Nov. 12, 2002 at the Council on Aging @ 7:30
PM.

2. General discussion of Town landing due West of
Eastham/Wellfleet town line, via Parkington Hill Road. The

topic raises issues with the Audubon Society.

3 General discussion of Fisherman’s Landing. Issues with the
National Park Service.

4. The committee discussed the need for it to smooth out its site
plan evaluations in anticipation of the proposed survey and

inventory of all town roads, property and accesses to water.

3 The committee plans a work session this Friday in the
Assessor’s office.

NEXT MEETING: stated above

The members thereupon voted to adjourn at about 9 PM.

APPROVED: November 15, 2002

Thomas H. Peters, Clerk



